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We had a total attendance on 7/22 of fifteen. Those attending were Bob F, 
Dal, Betty Tilton, Vince, Nancy, Bob Crowley, Rick, Maria, Ben, Anne, Bob R, 
Emmet, and Ruth. Also attending was one of our Scholarship winners 
Sebastian Geo and his mother Jieru Geo. For lunch we had Pulled Pork 
Sandwiches, French Fries, and Fruit salad. 
 
Maria led the meeting, Ben said the prayer, and Anne led us in song. We 
sang Show your K and the Packer Fight Song. The name in the news was 
Bob Crowley's daughter who will be joining his dental practice in August. 
Happy dollars were donated by Maria, Betty, Rick, and Dal. Dr Bob Crowley 
was introduced as our newest member. 
 
The last of our five Scholarship recipients, Sebastian Geo, was introduced by 
Rick who read highlights from his application and recommendation letters. 
Sebastian will be attending Cornell University this September. He was the 
number one choice of all five of the members of our clubs Scholarship 
committee. While in high school Sebastian complete 16 AP courses. He 
also scored a perfect 36 on the ACT college entrance exams.  
 
Matt Haney is leading a Kiwanis fund raising Brat Barn event on Saturday 
August 3rd. It will be held at the Stillmank Brewery 215 N Henry St in Green 
Bay.  Additional help is needed. More details will follow in next weeks news 
letter 
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 


